
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Memo 

 
To:  Professor Jay Gupta, Department of Physics Vice Chair for Graduate Studies and 

Postdoctoral Affairs 
From:  Rosie Quinzon-Bonello, Assistant Dean for Curriculum and Assessment  
Date:  October 11, 2024 
 
Re:  Quantum Information Science and Engineering MS/PhD Proposal 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
On October 10,  2024, Subcommittee B of the College of Engineering Committee on Academic 
Affairs, chaired by Jeff Chalmers, recommended approval to support the vision of the proposal to 
establish an interdisciplinary MS/PhD program in Quantum Information Science and Engineering.  
The motion was put forward to the full committee and approved with no votes to oppose or 
abstain. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Rosie Quinzon-Bonello 

College of Engineering 

Undergraduate Education & Student Services 

122 Hitchcock Hall 
2070 Neil Avenue 

Columbus, OH 43210-1278 
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